
It is a sad day when the Constitution is attacked. The right to bear arms is not a right 

granted by the government; it is a right of the individual given by the creator to protect life. 

This right and the other rights expressed in the constitution are not to be abridged by any 

government. This bill SB-941 will not prevent criminals from obtaining firearms. It will only 

restrict the free exercise of the second amendment by law abiding citizens. Anyone who 

votes for SB-941 should be ashamed of themselves. The Oregon background check system 

is a failure.  

  

VOTE NO on SB-941 

 


